
 

Aug. 28, 2020 
 
 
Dear Resident/Owner, 
 
As you know, the Phoenix City Council voted on July 1, 2020 to begin the process of                  
renaming S**** Peak Drive. After a weeks-long public input process, the City  
Council will consider officially renaming your street at their Formal Meeting on 
September 16, 2020 at 2:30 p.m. Please note that due to the Covid-19 pandemic, 
residents can participate in the meeting by calling in with their phones or participating 
online through the web forum. No members of the public are allowed in the Council 
chambers. Although the meeting is set up as an online forum, residents can listen and 
speak using only a telephone, including traditional landline phones. You can find 
information on the multiple ways to follow and participate in the meeting on the City’s 
phoenix.gov webpage or by calling 602-262-6001.  
 
A comprehensive report on the renaming process will be available on Sept. 11, 2020. The 
report and the full meeting agenda will be posted on phoenix.gov in the City Council 
Meeting section and at phoenix.gov/street-renaming. The report will include a summary and 
a compilation of all resident comments on the renaming proposal, a detailed technical 
review of suggested alternative names, and details of resources that will be available to 
assist residents update addresses should the Council approve a new name.  
 
Please do not make any changes to your address or other documents at this point. If 
the City Council approves the renaming of the street, you will receive a third mailing that 
will include a notification letter providing details on next steps. 
 
We understand updating an address can be confusing and stressful, so a team of city staff 
is ready to assist you if a new name is approved. The city also will reimburse any 
documented costs or fees directly associated with updating your address. Though you don’t 
need to take action at this time, if you have questions or need information about updating 
your address on personal accounts and documents, please contact Phoenix Public Library 
at (602) 262-4636 or visit the street renaming webpage at phoenix.gov/street-renaming.  
 
Thank you very much for your participation in this process.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Alan Stephenson 
Planning and Development Department Director 

 

 

Kini L.E. Knudson 
Street Transportation Department Director 


